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V8 Hampshire Tour 2016 

The V8 Tour 2016 was be based at the Forest Park Hotel in 
Brockenhurst in the New Forest over the long weekend of Thursday 
1

st
 to Monday 5

th
 September and included visits to a local vineyard, 

the famous Buckler's Hard where ships of the line were built and 
finished with a buffet lunch on Monday at the Museum of Army 
Flying at Netheravon  prior to members leaving for home. The 
flexible routes through the Hampshire countryside were ideal for 
MGV8s. The tour was organised by Mike Lane and Jackie Tasker. 
See a full photo report on the “More” webpage. 
 

V8 Curry at Knowle 
We have another autumn V8 Curry at the Lloyds Indian Restaurant 
in Knowle near Solihull in the West Midlands on Saturday 8

th
 

October 2016. Please book ahead with Nic Houslip on 07768 
766315.  Full details are on the “More“ webpage at: 
www.v8register.net/more.htm  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Eric Pfäendler and Victor Rodrigues from the Swiss MGV8 I/G 
group arrive at the V8 Tour 2016 hotel in Brockenhurst after a two 
day trip from Zurich. 
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